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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
REQUESTING THAT A JOINT MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL 
AND THE INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT 

BE CONVENED ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2012

Permanent Mission of Colombia

to the 
Organization of American States

MPC/OEA No.: 1379

Washington, D.C., August 27, 2012

Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency further to my note of last July 30 concerning the kind request for a joint meeting of the Permanent Council and the Inter-American Council for Integral Development to be convened for Tuesday, September 18, 2012, from 9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m., for a presentation to be made to the Permanent Council on the Sixth Americas Competitiveness Forum that will take place in Cali, Colombia, from October 24 to 26, 2012, under the theme “Innovation for Prosperity.”

In that connection, I am hereby advising Your Excellency that due to scheduling reasons, His Excellency the Vice Minister of Business Development of Colombia, Dr. Carlos de Hart, is the person who would be addressing the Permanent Council on the day in question

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Andres Gonzalez Diaz


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Stephen C. Vasciannie

Permanent Representative of Jamaica to the OAS

Chair of the Permanent Council

Washington, D.C.
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